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NOTICE OF APPEAL

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
[Filed December 14, 2020, 5:57 p.m.]

NOTICE OF APPEAL
RCW 34.05.330(3)

Pursuant to RCW 34.05.330(3), you are hereby notified for publi-
cation in the Washington State Register that:

On November 11, 2020, the Governor's Office received an appeal 
from Lucas S. Hunter, relating to the Washington State Liquor and Can-
nabis Board's denial of a petition to repeal or amend WAC 314-55-020 
(Marijuana license qualifications and application process—Licensing 
change requests.). The Governor's Office denied the appeal on December 
10, 2020.

DATE: December 14, 2020
Taylor K. Wonhoff

Deputy General Counsel
to the Governor
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